
 

  

General Membership Vote to Amend CMARC By-Laws 

Crowne Plaza Executive Park 

March 15, 2018 

 
A meeting was held at the Crowne Plaza Executive Park which included the 
general membership. Approximately 86 members were in attendance 
representing a Quorum for the purpose of voting. 
 
Motion:  Beginning March 16, 2018 CMARC will remove the pro-rated 

membership option for a new member joining after July 1st.  A new member 

joining at any part of a calendar year will be charged the full amount of 

membership dues, $250 for service providers and $100 for corporate members. 

 
Motion presented by CMARC President Suzanne Lail 
Motion to approve:  Craig Anderson - AECC 
Second: Joan Thomas – Wilkinson ERC 
Vote: All Approved as submitted/no further discussion/etc. 
 
Respectfully submitted by CMARC Corporate Secretary Renee L. Daniels 
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